
IMPORTANT MEETING 
 

GROUND-WATER QUALITY REPORT 
 

This is the meeting you need to attend if you are 
interested in the future of Cuyama Valley! 

 
Your presence and participation are welcome  

Everyone is invited 
 
 

DATE:  Tuesday, August 11, 2009 
TIME:  7:00 p.m. 
PLACE:  Montgomery Hall (Recreation Hall), 

New Cuyama 
 
 

The county of Santa Barbara and the 
U. S. Geological Survey will provide the latest data 

on the condition of our single water source 
 
 

Cuyama River basin Water Study – A short update on where we are 
with the Study, By Dennis Gibbs of the Santa Barbara County Water Agency. 
 
Ground-water Quality report - PowerPoint presentation on water 
quality data collected for the Cuyama River basin through the GAMA Program, 
(Ground-water Ambient Monitoring Analysis), in the summer of 2008, by Justin 
Kulongoski of the United States Geological Survey. (http://ca.water.usgs.gov/gama/)  
 
Subjects to be discussed at the August 11, 2009 presentation: 
 
1) Status of current ground-water quality; 
 
2) Measurement of changes in water quality; and… 
 
3) Understanding of natural and human factors 

Which affect ground-water quality. 
 

We, The CVPAC group, are dedicating our monthly meeting time to inform our community about water 
quality in the Cuyama river Basin. 
J. Lee, CVPAC 


